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New Playground Ceremony 
On September 14, 2018 our school 
had a ceremony to officially open our 
new playground area. Superintendent 
Maher, Rep. Perez, Mrs. Giard, Mayor 
Elorza, Councilman Igliozzi, 
Councilman Salvatore, and  Mrs. 
Boisclair (as pictured)   were present 
at the event as well as several third 
grade students.  

Halloween Food Drive 
Our school held a food drive (a canned 
good or $1.00) in October 2018 to benefit 
the ​Rhode Island Community Food Bank. 

 

New Carnevale Staff Members 

 
Pictured Clockwise from top left are: 
Ms. Garrity, Mrs. Brown, Ms. Cosme, Ms. 
McNair, Ms. Bradley, and Ms Shelley

Music News – Mr. Maher 

 
Our Winter Concert this year will be held        
on ​Friday, December 21st during the       
school day.  
 

 
Breakfast with Santa Was held on 
December 8th between 9 and 11 in the 
morning. Many teachers helped out and/or 
attended this annual school event. Thanks 
to all of the students, parents and families 
that were able to attend our  ​Breakfast 
with Santa​ this year!

 

 
 

More Breakfast with Santa Pictures 

 

 
A.C.E. Dance Group - Ms Carbone- 

The ACE dancers performed the dance 
program entitled, CIRCUS, on November 
29th  at night here in our school gymnasium. 
Once again, Ms. Carbone and the A.C.E. 
Dancers and gave a terrific performance. 
Mini-performance on 12/20/2018 during the 
school day!  
 
STOP and SHOP REWARDS 
Our PTO has signed Carnevale up once 
again for this reward program. Directions 
were sent home to parents the week of 
November 5th. Parents are encouraged to 
sign up their S&S cards so that Carnevale 
can get points. All faculty and staff (and 
family members!) can sign up as well.​ Let’s 
try to get behind this FREE FUNDRAISER! 

 

 



 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 


